10/9/21 10:51 **EXAMEN VIRTUAL - INICIO**



FINAL ENGLISH EXAM - II TRIMESTER

INGLÉS / II TRIMESTRE



LISTENING EXERCISE (3 POINTS/ 0.5 each) Listen to the conversation and choose between TRUE or FALSE

1 • The radio host says it's National Exercise Day. Responda O Verdadero Falso 2 The guest's name is Pat Anderson. Responda ○ Verdadero ○ Falso 3 • Pat was born in San Diego, California. Responda O Verdadero Falso 4 • She worked as a waitress when she was a student. Responda O Verdadero Falso • She usually works Monday through Friday. Responda

6 • Pat likes her job very much.

Responda



READING EXERCISE (5 POINTS /0.5 EACH)

Read the article and match the answer to each question

The United Nations

Do you remember Helen Harris? She's a translator who works at the United Nations. The place where she works sounds very interesting. Let's read about it.



The United Nations is an organization that was founded after World War II on October 24, 1945, to promote international

cooperation between countries. When it was founded, only 51 countries were members, but now there are 193. The flag of the United Nations is blue, the olive branches are a symbol of peace, and the world map represents all the people of the world.

The UN headquarters are in New York City. There are other main offices in Geneva, Nairobi, and Vienna. The United Nations receives money contributions from its members.

The UN works to maintain international peace and security, promote human rights, protect the environment, and help in case of hunger and natural disaster in any country.



1)	When was the United Nations founded?
2)	Who works at the United Nations?
3)	What does the UN work for?
4)	How many countries are members now?
5)	What color is the UN flag?

On October 24th, 1945	`
Helen Harris	`
It works to maintain international pea	`
Now, there are 193 countries	•
It is blue	•

8 GRAMMAR EXERCISE (8 POINTS /2 point each)

Write two sentences using frequency adverbs to talk about your daily activities.

- 1.
- 2.

Responda

1.I usually wake up at 7 o clock from monday to friday , and I always have my breakfast 9.15 o clock. 2.I go to cinema once a month with my mom and I usually order popcorn and coca cola.

Look at the picture and complete the sentences with so and because. (2 point each)

g. He is	because	

h. She got _______. so _______.

Responda

1.He is tired because he played football yesterday afternoon.

2.She got sick , so she have to take her medicene and rest.

VOCABULARY EXERCISE (5 points / 0.5 each)

Choose one word that talks about the sentence.

1) This is a person who writes for newspapers or magazines	a journalist	~
2) This person works in a restaurant serving tables.	a waitress	~
3) This person takes pictures and captures special moments.	a photographer	~
4	This person likes speaking different languages and helps others to communicate.	a translator	~
5	This person works in a nice office.	a businesswoman	~
6) This is an instrument used for speaking and singing.	a microphone	~
7) This person gives legal advice and assistance to clients.	a lawyer	~
8	He is the son of your father's brother or sister.	nephew	~
9) When a person is not polite, and hurts others is this.	rude	~
1	German, Spanish, Italian, English are examples of this.	languages	~

Guardar y culminar examen

✓ Guardar y Culminar Examen